The State of New Hampshire
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

Thomas S. Burack, Commissioner

August 30, 2016

Robert R. Scott

Presiding Officer

Site Evaluation Committee

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: SEC Docket No. 2015-04
Dear Commissioner Scott:

On August 30, 2016, pursuant to RSA 162-H:3, X1, and Site 202.03, Michele Roberge
withdrew as a member of the Subcommittee in the above referenced docket. In exercise of the
authority granted to me pursuant to RSA 162-H:4-a, II, I hereby name Evan Mulholland as my
designee in the above referenced docket. Mr. Mulholland’s contact information is as follows:

Evan Mulholland, Compliance Bureau Administrator
Air Resources Division

Department of Environmental Services

29 Hazen Drive

Concord, NH 03301

Telephone: 271-0882

E-mail: evan.mulholland@des.nh.gov

Sincerely,

Thomas S. Burack
Commissioner
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